



3 July 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Lost Property

Prom

We have a jacket and handkerchief that were left at the prom venue last Thursday (photos below). We believe the jacket belongs to a student who has mistakenly picked up a similar jacket. Please can we ask you to check whether your child has picked up the wrong one. A phone cable and tie pin were also left behind.





General

We also have items that have be left with us in the year 11 office over the past year, as follows:

- 3 sets of keys (photos below)
- 1 smart watch
- Various rings
- 1 Earring
- 1 gold chain
- x2 sets of air pods







If you think that any of the listed items belongs to your child, please ask them to come to the year 11 office to claim their item.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely

Mrs N Randall
Year 11 Assistant

nrandall@sackvilleschool.org.uk

07-03-Admin1-Year 11-NRL/kcs



















